
 
 

 

 Provincial funding announcement 

 
 
The Board of Trustees has released a statement regarding today’s education funding 
announcement:  
 
“This funding announcement, including the dollars for new students, will support stability 
to our system, and allows us to continue to provide the best quality education for our 
growing population,” said Board of Trustees chair Joy Bowen-Eyre on behalf of the 
Board. “Albertans value public education, and we’re pleased to hear that the 
government does, too.”  
 
“We are eager to learn more details about how this funding will specifically benefit our 
students and we look forward to  working with Minister Eggen and the provincial 
government in the coming months.” 
 
The Province also announced today that the decision to close the Calgary Young 
Offender Centre has been reversed.  
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